2/9/2022

Dear CCS Board of Directors,

It is with much sadness that I inform you that I am resigning from the CCS Board of Directors,
effective immediately.

After recently learning more about MN Statute 124E.14 Conflicts of Interest, I have discovered
that a conflict of interest exists, and I am no longer able to serve on the board. Once I found out,

I immediately contacted Osprey Wilds and made them aware of the conflict, and I took swift
action to resign from the CCS Board of Directors to ensure that CCS remains in compliance with
the law.

I have very much enjoyed serving on the board. It has truly been an honor working with all of
you. I encourage anyone who has questions to reach out to me.

Sincerely,
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Amy Scheuman



